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WELCOME BACK! 
It has been wonderful to welcome our Year One and Twos back to school this week. There have been 
lots of smiles coming through the gate each morning and everyone is looking very smart in their 
uniforms. We hope you have all had a good summer and are ready for an exciting term of fun and 
learning! 

We also welcome some new staff members to our school this term; 
Miss Jessica Craske joins us as a Reception teacher in Rabbits class, while Mrs Fuller is still on 
maternity leave. Miss Craske will be in class on a Monday/Tuesday/Wednesday and Mrs Burt will 
take the class on Thursday and Friday. 

Mr Mathew Nicholas has joined the Reception team, and Miss Maisie Munnelly has joined the Year 
Two team.  

We are pleased to have you all with us. 

Our Reception team have been busy out and about meeting our new children and we look forward 
to them all starting school next week.  

Tapestry and Learning with Parents 
Tapestry should be up and running today – we apologise for the delay. 
Following parent feedback last year we will be reverting back to paper reading records for 
parents/carers to record your child’s reading. These will be with you shortly but please continue to 
read with them in the meantime. 

Meet the Teacher 
We have put dates in the diary for the meet the teacher meetings. These are a chance for parents 
and carers to find out more information about what being a Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 child will 
entail. If you cannot make these meetings we will ensure that the information shared is also placed 
on the school website and Tapestry after the events so that you can be kept informed.  
The dates are:  Wednesday 11th September @ 9am – Year 2 

Thursday 12th September @ 9am – Year 1  

Tuesday 17th September @ 9am – Reception   

Individual parent appointments will be held face to face on Tuesday 15th October and Thursday 17th 
October between 3.30 – 6.30pm. (more details to follow later) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 23rd September - Individual Photos 
Thursday 26th September - Flu Vaccinations 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact the school: 

By phone 01553 671552 
Email office@southwootton-inf.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

Changes to contact information 
Don’t forget to let us know if your contact information has changed over the Summer or if there are 
other changes that we need to be aware of! 

 

Parking 
When parking near our school, you can help keep children safe by:  
  
 Parking away from school entrances 

Don't park near the school entrance, or anywhere that prevents emergency services from 
accessing the area 
  

 Avoiding yellow zigzag lines 
Don't park on or opposite yellow zigzag lines, which are designed to warn drivers that stopping 
would be dangerous 
  

 Driving carefully 
Reduce your speed near our schools and be especially alert for children crossing the road 
  

 Being mindful of others 
Be aware of other vehicles and pedestrians  
  

 Being considerate of local residents 
Avoid blocking driveways or access ways 
  



 


